
NOTICE OF VOLUNTARY SUPPLEMENTAL PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

Please take note that Nordic Aquafarms intends to hold a voluntary supplemental Public Informational Meeting on 
December 17, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Hutchinson Center located at 80 Belmont Ave. in Belfast, ME 04915. The 
applicant will provide additional information to the public regarding the Nordic Aquafarms application for a MEPDES 
permit and its anticipated environmental impacts as well as oppOitunities for public comment on the MEPDES 
application. 

Public comment will be accepted by the Maine Department of Environmental Protection until a final 
administrative action is taken to approve, approve with conditions or deny this application. Written public 
comments or requests for information may be made to the Division of Water Quality Management, Department of 
Environmental Protection, State House Station #17, Augusta, ME 043330017. Telephone: (207) 287-3901. 


